
Follow-Up Instructions 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for visiting our clinic for your recent gynecological exam. We appreciate your trust in 

our care. Below are the follow-up instructions we recommend: 

1. Review Your Results 

Your test results will be available within 7-10 business days. Please check our patient portal or 

call our office for updates. 

2. Schedule a Follow-Up Appointment 

It is important to schedule a follow-up appointment to discuss your results and any further steps. 

Please contact our office at [Phone Number] to book your appointment. 

3. Monitor Your Symptoms 

Keep track of any unusual symptoms such as pain, heavy bleeding, or changes in your menstrual 

cycle. If you experience severe symptoms, seek medical attention immediately. 

4. Maintain Health Practices 

Continue to practice healthy habits, including regular exercise, a balanced diet, and routine 

screenings as discussed during your visit. 

5. Questions or Concerns 

If you have any questions or concerns prior to your follow-up appointment, please do not hesitate 

to reach out to our office. 

Thank you for choosing [Clinic Name]. We look forward to helping you maintain your health. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


